
 July 2024 Prayer Letter 
 
Dear Pastors and Praying Friends, 
 
It’s hard to believe that 2024 is halfway gone already! 
 
We have been busy this year. When we returned from Alaska in May, we had several deputation meetings 
scheduled. We praise the Lord for some new churches that have partnered with our family! I also have had 
the privilege of preaching in some special meetings. 
 
We are getting ready to depart for South Dakota. We have obtained the remaining items we need to hold 
tent meetings in small towns out there. Please pray as we endeavor to preach the gospel and go door to 
door to evangelize. 
 
My good friend, Brother Scott Pannell, is moving the church he planted in Tea, SD to another building. We 
may get to help him do some work in the new place while out that way. Also, I have been asked to fill in a 
Sunday for a missionary friend in Watertown, SD just before we head back South in August. 
 
From South Dakota, we will be traveling to North Carolina. I have been asked to preach Back to the Old 
Paths tent meeting at Gloryland Baptist in Lincolnton, NC. From there we will head to Kentucky, Mississippi,  
South Carolina and Missouri. We have meetings nearly each week. Some of the meetings are opportunities 
to increase our monthly support level. 
 
Thank you for praying for us as we travel up and down the roads for many miles. Please help us pray that 
we will get to lead people to a saving knowledge of the Lord Jesus no matter where we may be. 
 
Thank you to all who pray and support us financially! We do not take that for granted. 
 
In Christ, 
Duane Earwood 
Micah 6:8 
470-309-8519 


